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Appeal of John L. Ricci to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 692 DESOTO STREET.

(See Application for Appeal and attachments for details.  The applicant is appealing the following:
1.  Windows
2.  Window locks
3.  Applicant writes that this is not a rental unit because family member occupies it
4.  Deadbolt locks)

March 16, 2011

WHEREAS, in the matter of the appeal of John L. Ricci to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 692 DESOTO
STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff
and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that 1) a 3 inch variance be granted on the opening
height of the egress window opening, 2) the appeal to be removed from the Fire Certificate of Occupancy be
denied and 3)  the appeal on repairing the window locks and replacing the deadbolt lock on the doors be
denied; now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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